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Confidential and commercially sensitive
(FOISA Exempt)

Mr Neil Wood Our Ref: CORR Neil Wood
Transdev plc
21.08.09

Citypoint
65 Haymarket Terrace

Edinburgh Date: 21 August 2009
EH12 5HD

Dear Neil

Unfortunately, | must inform you that it is our intention to terminate the DPOFA at an appropriate point
during the current phase, C1, and work with you in accordance with the TUPE regulations to effect as
smooth a transition as possible of the scope of work in-house.

| would suggest that we use our meeting scheduled on the 27" August to discuss our intention in greater
detail, work through the ramifications and thereby jointly prepare for the meeting between Nigel Stevens
and Richard Jeffrey scheduled for September.

| trust that | can continue to count on the full support of yourself and your team whilst we work through
this matter, and would propose that we keep this confidential until we have held our discussion and
agree a communications plan.

Yours sincerely

astair nRicharas

Cc Yves Laurin

Direct dial: -
e-mail:Alastair.richards@iie.ltd.uk

Citypoint 65 Haymarket Terrace Edinburgh EH12 SHD :
web: www.tie.ltd.uk
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